
September 29, 2014 – Regular Meeting of Sarnia City Council – 

Minutes Excerpt 

Correspondence #12 

City Engineer, dated September 19, 2014, regarding Future Phases of 

Centennial Park 

Moved by Councillor Kelch, seconded by Councillor Bruziewicz, and 

carried: 

That Sarnia City Council authorize staff to: 

a) engage Golder Associates Limited for Park Consulting 

Services for the remaining Phases of Remediation for 

Centennial Park, and 

b) work in collaboration with the St. Clair Region Conservation 

Authority and the consultant Shoreplan Engineering, to develop 

and design the shoreline remediation/protection at Centennial 

Park, to an upset limit of $211,763; and 

That Sarnia City Council allocate $211,763 from the Capital 

Reserve Fund to fund the consultant services, as described 

above; and 

That the Mayor and Clerk be authorized to sign the necessary 

agreements 


